
 

 

 

 

 
 

T  W  I  N     C  I  T  I  E  S     C  H  A  P  T  E  R 

January 21, 2019 

 

Dear Student, 

 

The Twin Cities Chapter of the Japanese American Citizens League wishes to convey their 

congratulations on your forthcoming graduation. 

 

For over fifty years, the local chapter has made available several scholarships of varying amounts in 

recognition of those students who have excelled academically, given outstanding service, or made an 

unusual contribution to their school and/or community.  You are encouraged to apply for these 

scholarships. 

 

Enclosed you will find an application form.  Along with the completed application we ask that you 

submit a short essay (approximately 500 words), on "The Relevance of JACL Today."  Also, have your 

Senior Counselor submit a transcript of your grades.  Applications and transcripts must be postmarked 

by Monday, April 1, 2019.  Please be sure to make a duplicate copy of the documents for your own 

files.   

 

Please note that scholarships are available to Twin Cities JACL members only.  Scholarship applicants 

must be current JACL members or members of a family that has a current JACL membership at the 

Family level.  To apply for a membership, please complete a membership application and send it along 

with your scholarship application form.  Membership forms can be found at www.tcjacl.org.  

 

A note about your essay: You are encouraged to contact family members or visit www.jacl.org as you 

are doing research for your essay. 

 

The Twin Cities Chapter of the JACL also invite you to be their guest at a dinner honoring all JACL 

2019 high school graduates.  The banquet is scheduled for Thursday, May 9, 2019. Presentation of 

scholarship awards will be made that evening. More details of the awards dinner will be sent to you at a 

later date. 

 

National JACL scholarships: In addition to the local scholarships, National JACL scholarships for 

entering freshmen are also available. Decisions for awards will be made this summer.  Applicants are 

judged on the basis of their scholastic achievement, extra-curricular activites, community involvement, 

personal statement and letter of recommendation. Information regarding National JACL scholarships 

can be found at www.jacl.org.  Applications must be postmarked by March 1, 2019. 

 

Best wishes as you complete the remainder of your senior year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

JACL Scholarship Committee 

Pam Ohno Dagoberg 

 
The following is the list of known graduates.  If you know of others, please contact me (763-557-2946, scholarship@tcjacl.org) as 
soon as possible: Grace  Bocek  (PIMArts High  School), Jack  Dagoberg  (Wayzata  High  School), Kullan  Daikawa  (Centennial  
High  School), Marissa  Dulas  (Edina  High  School), Erik Ewoldt (Burnsville High School), Ben  Hidani  (Wayzata  High  School), 
Danielle  Honda  (Mounds  Park  Academy), Caleb Maeda (Rosemount High School), Micah Maeda (Rosemount High School), 
Laoise  Murphy  (Chaska  High  School), Alyssa  Romportl  (Osseo  High  School), Sam  Sikkink (Hopkins High School), Shogo  
Umeda  (Wayzata  High  School), Rina  Yamamoto, Macy Rei Yonekawa (Nova Classical Academy) 

http://www.twincitiesjacl.org/
http://www.jacl.org/
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